G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

March 10, 2009 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Bryan Lewis, with the following members present:  Debra Blocker, Erika Gruber, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers and Bryan Lewis.

Members absent: Elaine Nichols

APPROVAL OF AGENDA – Lisa Jaggers motioned to approve the agenda with additions.  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the minutes for February 10, 2009.  Debra Blocker seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the minutes for March 3, 2009 (Special Meeting).  Debra Blocker seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Mr. Lewis welcomed Mrs. Alicia Estes, a G.C. Burkhead parent.

TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE UPDATE – Mr. Lewis shared the results of the survey conducted by the Technology Committee regarding the different computer programs used in the computer lab.  Mr. Lewis told the council he had met with the representative for Study Island and the cost to keep Study Island for next year would cost approximately $6,000.00.  Mr. Lewis also discussed some of the instructional practices for the different grade levels.

MATH TEXTBOOK COMMITTEE UPDATE – Mr. Lewis informed the council that Mrs. Buckles was attending a meeting with representatives of the different book adoption companies this afternoon, but to date the committee was most interested in Harcourt. 

MATH ACCELERATION COMMITTEE UPDATE – Mr. Lewis gave an overview of the adhoc committee’s proposed guidelines for moving students for accelerated math.  Discussion was held.

Second reading was held on the revision of G.C. Burkhead’s SBDM bylaws for SBDM elections.

Discussion was held on winter MAP scores vs. fall MAP scores.  Mr. Lewis provided council members with both sets of scores.

Discussion was held on developing a pilot grade level to work with common, formative assessments for flexible grouping of students.  Suggestion was made to try to start with only one group for the pilot program for next school year.

Mr. Lewis shared a thank-you letter from Ms. Carla D’Alessio for the staff participation in the recent District Governor’s Cup Competition that was held at G.C. Burkhead.

Council members received the financial report for February.

NEW BUSINESS- No new business was discussed.

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Debra Blocker motioned adjourn the meeting.  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

